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Secretary
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555-0001

Subject: Correction to Earlier Letter

October 29, 2003

DOCKETED
USNRC

November 3, 2003 (8:47AM)

OFFICE OF SECRETARY
RULEMAKINGS AND

ADJUDICATIONS STAFF

Reference: T.A. Jones to Secretary, NRC, "Direct-to-Final Rule on Amendment No. 5 to
CoC No. 1004," September 11, 2003

Dear Sir:

I would like to correct an error that occurred in my reference letter to you.

Page 1, Paragraph 3, states: "I have had no commercial relationship with any CoC holder
at any time in my professional career." This statement is incorrect.

The sentence should be revised to read to follows: "I currently have no commercial
relationship with any CoC holder." I have had commercial relationships with CoC
holders in the past. This enabled me to develop significant expertise on the subject. This
should be transparent from my resume, which was attached to the letter.

Please excuse my error. I apologize for any inconvenience or misunderstanding that this
may have caused.

Sincerely fours-,
aJlegy Cytns, LLC
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944 Main Road
Granville, MA 01034 USA

Telephone: 413-357-6609
thomasaionesfcomcast.net
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